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We are inviting you to participate in the Training Webinar on the USA Railway Market that will take 
place online on the 23rd of March 2023 at 15.00-17-00 (CET). The webinar is organized within 
the S-ACCESS project (“SMEs ACCESS to International Public Procurements”) and aims to train 
European SMEs to approach the United States market and facilitate their participation in the US 
public procurements. 

The agenda of the meeting will cover topics with information about overview of the United States 
railway market, public procurement functioning and public tender’s types, current and future 
investments and projects in US railways, main railway exhibitions and fairs and other important 
inputs. 

This training webinar represents the beginning of the GO INTERNATIONAL IN USA PATH foreseen 
to accompany the SMEs alongside their discovering of Public Procurement in the USA, followed 
by video recorded trainings sessions, pitches, “Meet the Buyers” events, US mission in October 
with visit to « Railway Interchange » (here participating in a joint booth will be possible) and « APTA 
EXPO » exhibitions, B2B meetings, follow-ups and other activities. 

 
 
 
 

 

https://s-accessproject.eu/

